Provider Bulletin

Molina Healthcare of Virginia, Inc.

First Quarter 2025 Provider Newsletter

Dear Provider:

We have some exciting news to share with you!

The First Quarter 2025 Provider Newsletter is now available for all providers in the
Molina provider network. This quarterly newsletter is designed to keep providers
updated on the latest medical management policies and procedures and includes
important reminders. The information in the newsletter is intended to help providers
deliver high-quality healthcare services to members of the Molina community.

The article titles are listed below:

e 2025 Model of Care provider training
e Evaluating Molina's quality performance

e The Consumer Assessment of Healthcare Providers and Systems (CAHPS)
e Changes to NCQA credentialing requirements

e Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment program

e Clinical Policy

Please visit the Molina Healthcare website at MolinaHealthcare.com for the First Quarter
2025 Provider Newsletter, which is located on the Communications page.

Questions?

If you have questions, contact your local Molina Healthcare Provider Services
Representative at MolinaVA.Providerlnquiry@MolinaHealthcare.com.

Thank you
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https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/va/medicaid/resources/communications.aspx
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